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Three cheers for our Mooseheart middle school bas-
ketball team who took 3

rd
 place in a recent tourna-

ment!          Way to go RED RAMBLERS! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                         

There’s always a 
reason to get to-
gether at Moosehaven!         Recently, the beautiful pier served as the prime location for the                             
                                              “Pier Party.”   It drew quite a crowd for sure and the pier parking l   
                                               lot was full!     As they say, "it's just another day in paradise." 

The Official Publication of the New York State Moose Association 

The Bulletin February/March 
2020 

Spent the afternoon doing crafts with former 
NY co-worker Mary Ellathorpe at Moosehaven.  
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Hello every one, 
Some good news; Spring is all most here. More good news; if you 
received an email form Moose International open it.  You will have 
a chance to put some cash into your pocket. If you do not have a 
computer ask your lodge administrator to show it to you. (Ed. note: or 
see below) 

The state board of officers just held its January meeting.  The new 
by-laws were reviewed, changes made, and is now in the hands of 
Moose Int. for approval. 
It seems the no smoking ban has had a good effect on all lodges. 
Thank you, all first-time members who have signed up a member 
kept up the good work. 
As always, please we need more members 
and to keep the ones we have. 

Rick             

Richard Hildebrant,              

NYSMA President 

 

“We need your help in reconnecting with individuals you signed up as Moose 
members in the past, but have failed to maintain their membership. You once 
shared with them the good we do in your community, at Mooseheart for our 
children and at Moosehaven for our senior members, plus all the activities 
that take place at your local Lodge. The groundwork has been done; we just 
need you to give them a friendly prompt and a little guidance to become an 
active Moose member again.  
 

In return for your �me, Moose Interna�onal 

will send you $20 for every one of the for-

mer members whom you sponsored that re-

enrolls into the Moose by April 30th! Cash 

money! Yes, no strings a�ached - $20 for 

each and every individual on your list who re-

turns to ac!ve membership!  
 

There are two key points that may help you convince each former member 
that now is a great time to be a Moose:  
 

First, effec!ve January 1, 2020 all Moose Lodges went tobacco-free – no 

more indoor smoke! We are proud to be the first fraternal organiza!on to 

make this change for the health of our members and guests. 
 

Secondly, we are moving towards women and men holding the same and 

equal membership in the Moose. We are crea!ng a new and unified Moose 

membership whereby women will be able to be elected to the Lodge Board 

of Officers and a�end all membership mee!ngs. A vote on this change will 

occur at the 2020 Interna!onal Conven!on in Milwaukee. 
 

2020 is shaping up to be an incredible year to be a Moose. Your help in 

strengthening our Order by working your very own Former Member List and 

putting cash in your wallet is a win-win for us all. This is a limited time offer 

and is only valid thru Thursday, April 30th. Don’t delay, start contacting the 

individuals on your list today and sponsor them back into the Moose today!”  
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Paul Campbell (Le Roy #1132) 
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Pavilion, NY 14525 
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Treasurer  
Jack Nichiporuk III (Penn Yan #2030) 
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Phone: (607) 868-3123 
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Paul Fleig (Canandaigua #1048) 
48 Kent Drive 
Victor, NY 14564 
Phone: (585) 924-2708 
Cell: (585) 503-6993 
nyassoc@mooseunits.org 

 

Regional Manager  
Bruce Powell  

333 N.Main St. 
Williamstown, NJ 08094 
Phone: (609) 685-1105 
bpowell@mooseintl.org 
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Dennis McGinn 
3942 E. River Road, 
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“The information contained herein is both confidential and 

privileged and shall be available to and used by good 

standing members of the Loyal Order of Moose for frater-

nal purposes. Any use of the information contained herein 

for private gain or for any commercial, political or business 

purpose is strictly prohibited”. 

President’s MessagePresident’s MessagePresident’s MessagePresident’s Message 
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Deputy Grand Regent’s MessageDeputy Grand Regent’s MessageDeputy Grand Regent’s MessageDeputy Grand Regent’s Message   

 
Hello Co-workers!  
 

I trust you all had a wonderful holiday and I hope 
this finds you all well and warm as the winter cold sur-
rounds us.  The flu season is upon us and a lot of sick-
ness has been going around.  I’m hoping that you have 

all been able to avoid it. 
 

Mid-year conference will be here before we know it.  The agenda and 
registration will be out soon so keep watch for it, and make sure you get 
your reservations made and plan on attending.  It will be at RIT in Genesee 
Valley-Henrietta on April 16th-19th.   Denielle Baile will be our Official Visitor 
and she will spend some time enlightening us with information on “One 
Moose”.  I’m sure it will be very informative and hopefully will answer any 

questions you may have. 
 

We will also be honoring the new Academy of Friendship recipients at 
Mid-year.  It’s always an exciting time for the ladies who are earning their 
first degree as well as for those of us who already have it and are able to cel-

ebrate with them.    
 

We are also in to the fourth quarter of our Chapter Year.  Make sure 
you are all working on membership, both signing new members and main-
taining renewals.  Membership needs to be a year-long commitment so that 
you don’t have to do a mad dash in April to reach your numbers.   Make 
sure those reports are done and sent in on time, too.  Get those i-s dotted 
and the t-s crossed so that your chapter can earn the Award of Achievement 
and coworkers can earn any personal honors. It takes teamwork and com-

mitment, and is always so much easier when we all work together. 
 

Remember our children and Mooseheart and our seniors at Moose-
haven, and be sure to get out in your community to lend a helping hand and 
show your Moose pride.  

 

Sincerely and Fraternally,  
 

Phyllis  
 

Phyllis Kelkenberg,  
Deputy Grand Regent  
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Hello Co-workers, 

 

As we are well into the beginning of 2020 and almost 
ready to close another chapter year it is so exciting to 
be a member in this fraternity and the changes which 
we are about to embark upon as we continue to 
“Create Our Future” and be a part of history in the 

making. 

I want to thank all of you who have sponsored new members into 
your chapters and for all who have helped to work on member reten-
tion as membership is the key focus for this fraternity, without each 
of you we don’t exist and neither would our beloved twin cities, 

Mooseheart & Moosehaven. 

Elections are now on the horizon for our chapters, please give 
thought and consideration to maintaining a strong and healthy fu-
ture board of officers so that your chapter can be successful and 

meet all of your expected goals. 

Also now is the time to review this past year’s progress, check on 
your submissions of monthly reports, financials, membership status, 
etc. to ensure that your chapter is on track for earning the Award of 
Achievement and all who are working toward personal honors will 

not be disappointed.     

By the time you receive and have a chance to read this article I will 
be at Moosehaven attending another Grand Council Meeting where 
more talks, decisions and vital information is being hashed out to 
move forward with the 1 Moose proposal and upcoming vote in Mil-
waukee. I’m so very excited to represent our state and be a part of 

this milestone. 

Overall, I have heard only positive remarks in regards to our frater-

nity’s future as 1 Moose, please be open minded that if something 

doesn’t challenge you, it won’t change you and we need and are 

ready for this challenge and change! 

 

Christine 

Christine, Grand Council Member 
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Hello Brother and Sister Moose! 
 

Our Community Service event for the Mid-Year Conference will be a food 
drive to benefit the Rush-Henrietta Area Food Terminal (RHAFT): also 
knows as the Henrietta Food Cupboard.   There will be a designated area 

for dropping donations when you register for conference.     

This time of year can be especially difficult for many families.  So while we 
are visiting the Genesee-Valley Henrietta area, let’s all show our Moose 
spirit of giving and bring non-perishable food items to be donated to the lo-
cal food bank.  We did a bang up job at our Annual Convention when we 
collected the school supplies for the Niagara Falls area, so let’s show the 
Henrietta community that same Moose spirit of giving!  Bring your non-
perishable items to the designated area at the RIT Inn & Conference Center 

during Mid-Year Conference.   

RHAFT helps families in emergency sit-
uations, and depend on donations from 
individuals, churches, community 
groups, etc. that are willing to give for 
those in need.  They service families 
within the Rush-Henrietta School Dis-
trict and will deliver food in emergency 

situations.  

There will be information on this 
drive emailed to every Lodge and Chap-
ter to bring up at your regular meetings 
asking for donations.   Thank you for 
your support and commitment to giving back to those communities that we 
visit for our NYSMA gatherings.  

Fraternally,  
Phyllis Kelkenberg, WOTM Community Service Chairman 
Robert Fahs, NYSMA Community Service Chairman 

We are constituted so that simple 
acts of kindness, such as giving 
to charity or expressing gratitude, 
have a positive effect on our 
long-term moods. The key to the 
happy life, it seems, is the good 
life: a life with sustained relation-
ships, challenging work, and con-
nections to community.   

Paul Bloom  
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Sports 

Dennis McGinn has been appointed as the Associa-
tion's new Sports Chairman. His contact information 
follows: 

   Dennis McGinn, 3942 E. River Road,    
   Grand Island, NY 14072. Home: 716-773-3505;  
   Cell: 716-430-1839 
   Email: djdeno@roadrunner.com 
   Women's Sports Chair: 
   Kim Holden, PO Box 26, Trout Creek, NY 13487 
   Home: 607-865-4963; Cell: 607-240-3729 

   Email: kimmy.countrygirl@gmail.com 
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Moose Charities Update 

Dear Brothers & Co workers,  
  

 As your New York State Moose Association Moose Charities 
Chairman, we would like to say Happy New Year. As we all look 
forward to a brand new year, and all the opportunities that come 
with it, we can only say this is going to be an amazing year to 
"create our future" together. 
  

 There is plenty of ways to show your Moose Pride in your day-

to-day life. We all go to dinner, appointments, and of course work. So each day we have the 
ability to spread the word about our marvelous fraternal organization, and what we stand for. 
The future of our children, our seniors, and our communities. 
 

Moose Charities has countless fundraising project to ensure that we can all find that special 
connection with one. Donor Circle, Endowment Fund, Tribute Gifts, Planned Giving, Employ-
er Matching Gifts, Veterans Walk, Shoparoo, Box Tops, EBay Works, Goodsearch, Cradle 
Fundraiser, M&M Club, Mooseheart Boosters just to name a few. 
  

 All we need to do to safeguard the future of our Twin Cities, Mooseheart and Moosehaven is 
to show our Moose Pride, share "our story" with people, and figure out how many ways we 
can donate to Moose Charities. As Moose Charities has made it so easy to financially sup-
port Mooseheart and Moosehaven. It ranges from searching on the internet on Goodsearch, 
grocery shopping and sending in a photo of your receipt to Shoparoo or Boxtops, sending 
monetary donations to projects such as the M&M Club and Donor Circle or naming Moose 
Charities in your will. 
  

 We can all work together this year, to "create our future" one step at a time. 

  

 Faternally yours,  
 

Jim & Mindya 

  

 Jim Parks and  
Mindya Hungerford  

New York State Moose 
Association Moose Charities Chairmen 
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